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Village Meeting Dates 

The regular monthly 
board meeting is held on 
the 2nd Monday of each 
month at 7:00 p.m. at 
the Village Hall.  All 
meetings are open to the 
public. 

Residents are encour-
aged to attend and be-
come involved and be 
informed. 

 

INFO-LINE 

VILLAGE 
HALL HOURS 

8:00—4:00 M-F  

Visit our website @ 

www.sheridan-il.us 

 

SHERIDAN TOWNWIDE GARAGE SALES 
Saturday May 6, 2017  8-4PM 

 
 
 
 

_________________________ 
If you are interested in having your home  

added to our map directing people to your sale please 
contact: Village Hall @ 815-496-2251 

 
The garage sale ad will be published in The Times, The Fox 
Valley Shopper and The Record. We are asking that any-

one having a sale contribute $3.00 to help cover  
Advertising costs. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

     THANK YOU!! 

SUMC RUMMAGE SALE~APRIL 6,7, 8 

Sheridan American Legion 

Drop off items at the legion Thursday AM. 



 
THE SHERIDAN AREA FOOD 
PANTRY BASED OUT OF 
THE SHERIDAN UNITED 

METHODIST CHURCH OPEN 
ON THE 2ND AND 4TH 
TUESDAY OF EVERY 

MONTH FROM  
8:30AM-9:30AM 

 
IN CASE OF EMERGENCY 
CALL LARRY RYG @  

815-496-9450 

____________________________________ 

 

 
 
 
 

Election Day is April 4th!  

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to VOTE!! 

GROOT 

recycle dates  

 

  April 7, 21 

May 5, 19 

June 2, 16, 30 

MONTHLY COMMUNITY MEETINGS 

 

Sheridan Historical Society - 1st Tuesday 

6:30PM @ Historical Building 

 

Sheridan American Legion - 3rd Tuesday 

7:00PM @ Legion 

 

Mission Township -  2nd Wednesday 

7:00PM @ Mission Township Building 

 

Sheridan Sanitary District -  4th Wednes-

day 7:00PM @ Historical  

Building. 

 

Sheridan Village Board Meetings - 2nd 

Monday 7:00PM @ Village Hall 

 

Sheridan Zoning Board of Appeals @ Village 

Hall - Are always published in the Legal No-

tices of The Times 

 

Sheridan Fire District Trustee Meetings-1st 

Thursday 7:00PM @ Fire Station 

SHERIDAN AMERICAN LEGION POST 729 

 
Rent the American Legion for your next gathering by calling 815-496-2380 

~Wednesday Night BINGO~ 

~Friday Night Fish Fry~ 

Legion Meetings-3rd Tuesday of Every Month 

Memorials and Donations are greatly appreciated!! 

Visit the Village of Sheridan’s 
website! 

www.sheridan-il.us  



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

The Village of Sheridan will be starting a review of all properties within the Village to ensure compliance with 
the Village of Sheridan Municipal Code. In particular, the Village will be concentrating on violations included 
in Chapter 6- Board of Health under the section entitled Nuisance Per Se and Chapter 18- Removal of Aban-
doned Motor Vehicles of the Municipal Code. A copy of the Municipal Code of the Village of Sheridan can be 
found on our website at www.sheridan-il.us. Please review these chapters prior to the Village review which 
will take place early April.  

 

The Village has received several complaints about the storage and parking of vehicles and the accumulation of 
garbage and/or rubbish around town and the Village wants to keep Sheridan a safe and attractive community.  

 

The Village also has a Spring Clean Up Day scheduled for May 12, 2017 for you to be able to set your “junk” 
curbside for pick up! 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Chief Bergeron at 815-496-2186.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Chief Charles Bergeron 

Village of Sheridan 
115 N. Robinson Street 

P.O. Box 580 

Sheridan, IL 60551 

Phone: 815-496-2251  Fax: 815-496-9393 

Michael D. Anderson, Village President 

http://www.sheridan-il.us


COMMUNITY CLUB NEWS 
 

 

BREAKFAST WITH THE EASTER  
BUNNY & EGG HUNT @ FIRE DEPARTMENT! 

April 8, 2017  
 

Breakfast with the Easter Bunny 9-11AM  
$3-Kids  $5 Adults 
(Pancakes, Sausage, Eggs) 
Bring your own cameras for photos!! 
 
Egg Hunt 12-1PM 
 
Live Bunnies 11-1PM   

($3 to enter bunny cage) 

 

Raffle, Bake Sale, Face Painter, Kids Table,  

Donation Jar 

 

Vendors will be set up in the bay from  

9-1PM 

 

 

Sponsored by Sheridan  

Community Club 

Please join us at our next meetings on April 5th, MAY 3rd, 

JUNE 7TH @ 7:00PM at the Sheridan Fire Station! 



Sheridan United Methodist Church 
          “The Church With The Praying Hands” 

 

MONTHLY COMMUNITY SUPPERS  ARE HELD THE SECOND MONDAY OF EVERY MONTH  

                    5:00PM-6:45PM 

~ALL ARE WELCOME~ 

April 10-Grilled Pork Chops.                                                                                May 8-Meatloaf. 

 

Carry Outs and Sheridan Delivery Available. Please call 815-496-2021   THANK YOU!  

 
 

Sheridan Historical Society Museum  

 

Thank you to everyone who supported the Museum in 2016.  Another year is upon us.   

 

April 4, 2017 is our first meeting of 2017.  Business meeting only.  

6:30pm Historical Society Building. 

 

Saturday, April 29, 2017 10:00am.   

Dr. Douglas Kirkpatrick is going to share his research on the Bernard Family.  

 From Alsace to America.  He will also have copies of this book for sale and will personally sign them.  Open to all 
Family members and anyone interested in Genealogy.  Hope to see you there. 

 

May 2, 2017 6:30pm Don Reese will be our guest speaker and share his hobby for Trains.  This is a program not 
to miss.  Look forward to seeing everyone as our year gets started. 

 

 

Open on Sunday’s April–November from 1:00 pm – 3:00pm or by appointment.   

 Genealogy assistance is available. 

Contact Sandy Vahl 815-712-0279 or Jean McNelis: 815-695-5609 

   

Holy Week Services 

April 9-16, 2017 

 

Palm Sunday 

 

Serena-8:30 AM 

Sheridan-10:15 AM 

Holy Wednesday Service 

 

Harding-6:15 PM 

Maundy Thursday Service 

 

Sheridan-7:00 PM 

Good Friday Service 

 

Serena-7:00 PM 

Holy Saturday Service 

 

Norway-5:00 PM 
  

Easter Sunday 

 

Serena-8:30 AM 

Sheridan-10:15 AM 

Travel with us from EXPECTATION to REJOICING!! 



 

 

SPRING CLEAN UP 
DAY WILL BE MAY 

12TH!! 
It’s time to clean out the attic and garage! 

The Village Wide Clean-up has been scheduled for  

Friday May 12th 

, during the regular garbage pick-up schedule. You may place out for col-

lection: unlimited household garbage and large items including furniture 

and appliances.  

 

ALL ITEMS MUST BE PLACED BY THE CURBSIDE BY 6:00A.M. 

 

Any questions you may have regarding items that will be accepted for pick-up 
may be answered by contacting Groot at (815)496-9000 or Sheridan  

Village Hall at (815)496-2251. 

______________________________________________________________ 
 
We will also be offering our quarterly E-Waste pick-up at this 
time. These items will also be picked up 
curbside-just keep  
separate from other items. (E-waste items 
would be anything with a motor, cord or 
battery powered.) 

 

THERE WILL BE NO PICKUP FOR CONSTRUCTION 

MATERIALS 

 

 

*Pick Up is for active Sheridan Groot Customers ONLY!* 





FOR SALE 

Village of Sheridan 

1991 Ford L8000 w/  

10’ Reversing Plow 

43,000 miles 

AS IS CONDITION 

 

$15,000 OBO-REQUIRED 
BID FORM available 
through the Village Hall. 

 

Contact Jeff Wilhelm at  

Village Hall for further  

Details @ 815-496-2251 
 

 Congratulations Graduates!! 

Sheridan Grade School ~Serena High School 

                              ~Class of 2017~ 
 

Wishing you much success in your 

future endeavors. 

 

SHS Graduation May 13, 2017 @  

6:00PM 

 

SGS Graduation May 24, 2017   TBA 





We would like to thank the Village of Sheridan , the  Sheridan Police Depart-

ment ,  and the Mission Township Road Commissioner  for all your help with 

the  “Shakin’ our Shamrocks  for Brooke”  5K run/walk . 

 We would also like thank all who participated or sent donations, the Sheridan 

United Methodist church for the breakfast served afterwards and to Pastor Rich 

for blessing the Foreman family.  

 

With your help we were able to raise over 

$5600 for the Foreman family!!!! 
 

Thank you to Cadillac Grill and their  

customers for donating 10% of their proceeds  

for the day to the Foreman family!  

 

How heartwarming to be part of a  

community that cares so much!   

 

 Sincerely,  

Shakin’ our Shamrocks volunteers  

We would like to thank everyone who 
was a part of the Shakin’ Our Shamrocks 
for Brooke 5K. Thank you especially to 
Judy and Susie for all of their hard work 
planning this event and to anyone else 
who helped the event go off without a 
hitch. We were so appreciative that the 
Cadillac Grill and United Methodist 
Church joined in to support Brooke and 
our family. They say it takes a village to 
raise a child and we couldn’t be more 
grateful for the love and support we 
have received from everyone.  

Thank You! 

    Jeremy, Jenny and Brooke Foreman 


